Stoeger & Associates, LLC

HOVMSD FOG Control Program Update
June 2017

Overview by Community

Darboy Sanitary District: The grease trap at Island Sushi was installed on June 27%".

A total of 3 reminder letters are required and 7 site visits will be conducted.

Village of Combined Locks: The grease trap cleaning contractor for Rico’s Family Restaurant indicated
that Rico’s trap was unusually clean at the time of each service. We contacted the Village to check out
the downstream manhole from the restaurant and they provided us with a photo of a clean manhole
{no grease buildup) and a lateral camera shot of Rico’s that showed the pipe was half filled with grease.
We will present these findings at the July Commission meeting and discuss potential causes and
solutions.

A total of 1 reminder letter is required and 1 site visits will be performed.

Village of Kimberly: Kimberly Assisted Living continues to have issues with getting their traps cleaned
in a timely manner. There seems to be a lot of miscommunications by their cleaning contractor in
regards to scheduling. We reached out to their contractor and have not heard back as to why there are
delays.

There is 1 reminder letter to send and 2 sites will require site visits.

Village of Little Chute: There were no significant issues within the Village during June.

There are 2 reminder letters to send and 2 site visits are required.

City of Kaukauna: The site that was to be the Orange Chicken Hut will now be occupied by The Cozy
Corner. We sent them an introduction letter and will visit the site in July to document the grease trap

and explain the FOG Control Program.

We made contact with the owner of Benchwarmer’s and cleared up the confusion surrounding the
reporting requirements of the FOG Program.

No reminder letters are required and 3 site visits are required.



